
Christmas at Christ Church 
Is your child due to start Reception in September 

2023? 

Please join us for a  magical Christmas session at  

Christ Church C of E Primary School.   

Wednesday 7th December 4-5pm 

Christmas crafts, festive songs, stories to snuggle up to and 

a visit to our Forest School for hot chocolate and a special 

visitor! 

An opportunity to chat with our staff and find out more 

about our school. 

To book a place please call the school office on  

0151 677 5152. 


